
 Annual Notification  
of Planned Pesticide Use 

 
 
August 1, 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
The Healthy Schools Act of 2000 requires all California school districts to notify parents and 
guardians of pesticides they expect to apply during the year.  We intend to use the following 
pesticides in your school this year: 
 

 
Name of Pesticide (Common Name) 

 

 
Active Ingredient(s) 

Wasp & Hornet Killer 
 

Tetramethrin, Phenothrin 

Big & Tuf 
 

Glyphosate 

Barrier 
 

Imazapyr, Glyphosate 

Dimension 270G 
 

Dithiopyr 

Agropell 15-15-15 
 

Nitrogen, Phosphate, Potash, 
Sulfur 

 
 

 

 
 
 
You can find more information regarding these pesticides and pesticide use reduction at the 
Department of Pesticide Regulation’s Website at http://www.cdpr.ca.gov. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Haver, Maintenance Manager, at 530/347-
3411, X7510.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Brad Mendenhall 
Superintendent 
 

 
 

 

EVERGREEN UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
19500 Learning Way, Cottonwood, California  96022 

530/347-3411 ** 530/347-7954-fax 
 

http://www.cdpr.ca.gov/

